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3. With respect ta nuclear material subject ta this
Agreement, compliance with the provisions of
paragraph (2) of this Article shall be verified by
the Agency. In Canada, such compliance shall be
verified by the Agency pursuant to its safeguarda
agreement with Canada in connection with the NPT.
In china, this requiremeàt je satisfied where
nuclear material subject ta this Agreement in
subject to China's voluntary of fer agreement with
the Agericy.

ARICLIII

1. Nuclear material shaîl remain subject to this
Agreement until:

<a) it is determined that it je no longer usable or
practicably recoverable for processing into a
f orm in whi.ch it, ia usable for any nuclear
4ctivity relevant f rom the point of view cf
safeguards referred ta in Article VII of this
Agreement. Both Parties shahl accept a
determi-nation made Iy the Agency in accordance
with the provisions for the terinination cf
sa feguards of the relevant safeguards agreemient
ta which the Agency is a party;

(b) it han been transferred f ront the territory of
the recipient Party in accordance with the
provisions of Article V cf this Agreement; or

<c) othervise agreed between the Parties.

2. Material and equipment &hall remain subject to this
Agreement until:


